Bay Area Family Church: Meet new Subregion 5 Director, Reverend Ken Doo

Kevin Thompson
June 19, 2021

I just attended an all-night online meeting with the pastors of our church from around the world. Amazing
testimonies were given of developments in places far and wide. Our international family is really
amazing. One Family Under God.

Two important events for you to be aware of this weekend. On Saturday at 11:00 AM I'll church President
Naokimi Ushiroda will conduct a "reactivation meeting".

Click here for the link for the activation meeting tomorrow.

This means looking at how effective June 5 was and what are some best next steps. Everyone is welcome.
On Sunday at Bay Area Family Church new Sub Regional Director, Reverend Ken Doo will give the
message at church. He has informed me that this message is not appropriate for bringing your guests at
this time. The church is now open so please come along and greet the new Subregion 5 Director.

Our local HS Youth camp will be starting at BAFC on Sunday for 4 days. Hopefully, this is the last time
we have to postpone One Heart Camp.

CARP held a very wonderful seven-day workshop recently. Please see the report.
God Bless You.

Pastor Thompson



